
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
FACT SHEET 
State Road (SR) 80/Southern Boulevard at Forest Hill Boulevard  
Intersection Improvements Project  
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 436307-1-52-01 

SR 80/SOUTHERN BOULEVARD AT FOREST HILL BOULEVARD INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS 
This 0.46-mile intersection improvement project, located in Royal Palm Beach and Wellington, consists of adding a 
third westbound to southbound left-turn lane from SR 80 to Forest Hill Boulevard, widening the bridge over the C-51 
Canal, converting the Forest Hill Boulevard northbound right-turn lanes to a free-flowing right-turn lane, and widening 
Southern Boulevard to accommodate an eastbound acceleration lane. Other improvements include milling and 
resurfacing, drainage, curb and gutter, lighting, guardrails, signalization, sidewalks, landscaping, signage and pavement 
markings.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Jessica Lewis —FDOT Construction Project Manager 
Phone: (561) 370-1113 
Email: jessica.lewis@dot.state.fl.us   
 

Robert Audette — Project Administrato 
Phone: (786) 397-3521 
Email: raudette@momentumcei.com  
 

Angel Streeter Gardner —Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (561) 886-8773 
Email: angel@valerin-group.com 

Construction Cost: $5.7 million       Construction Start Date:  October 24, 2019  Anticipated Completion: Spring 2021 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family    
status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting 
FDOT District Four Title VI Coordinator Sharon Singh Hagyan at Sharon.Singhhagyan@dot.state.fl.us. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Lane closures may occur between 9 p.m. and 6 a.m. 
and 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

• Lane closures are not permitted during some special 
events. 

• Sidewalks will be closed periodically and pedestrian 
traffic detoured.  

For more information on FDOT District 
Four construction projects, please visit 
our website: www.d4fdot.com.  


